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STATE OF FLORIDA

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL REGULATION

BOB MARTINEZ
GOVERNOR
TWIN TOWERS OFFICE BUILDING
2600 BLAIR STONE ROAD’
TALLAHASSEE. FLORIDA 32399-2400

DALE TWACHTMANN
SECRETARY

June 20, 1987

Mr. Henry Hirschman

General Manager
Georgia-Pacific Corporation
Post Office Box 919

Palatka, Florida 32078-0919

Dear Mr. Hirschman:

Re: Expiration Date Extension for the Construction Permit:
AC 54-108945

The Department is in receipt of Mr. Vernon L. Adams's letter
dated June 16, 1987, which requested an extension of the
expiration date for the above referenced permit. The following
shall be changed and added: . ‘ =

Expiration Date:

From: June 30, 1987
To: December 31, 1987

Attachment to be Incorporated:

7. Mr. Vernon L. Adams's letter dated June 16, 1987, and
received June 18, 1987.

This letter must be attached to your construction permit, No. AC
54-108945, and shall become a part of the permit.

gﬁncerely,
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Dale Twachtmann
Secretary

DT/ks

cc: J. Cole
V. Adams

Protecting Florida and Your Quality of Life
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Patodles FL
Georgia-Pacific Corporation Pzlatka Operations

Bruce Mitchell

State of Florida

2600 Blair Stone Road
Tallahassee, Florida 32301

Dear Mr. Mitchell:

Southern Pulp & Paper Division

P.0O. Box 919
Palatka, Florida 32078-0919
Telephone (904) 325-2001

June 16, 1987 @@E@
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- Department of Environmental Regulation D Eﬂ ‘@ “

JUN 18 1987
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Pursuant to my conversation with Mr. Cole of the N rtheast
District, and at your suggestion, Georgia-Pacific would
like to request an extension of Construction Permit

No. AC54-10845 in order to allow time for the development
of appropriate verbiage for our tall oil plant operating
permit. As you are aware,
verbiage revolves around the difference between batch
and continuous processes.

the problems with the current

Your interest and cooperation are appreciated.
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W. L. Baxter
H. Hirschman

Slncerely,

-

Vernon L. Adams
Supervisor of FEnvironmental Affairs




